
On the occasion of the 76th Republic Day of India, I extend
warm and most heartfelt greetings to all members of Indian
diaspora and to all our esteemed friends in New Zealand.
This day, as we celebrate India’s rich legacy of democracy, unity
in diversity and the philosophy of “Vasudhaiva Kutumbakam’. I
take this opportunity to express my deep gratitude to all the
members of the Indian community. 
Your tireless dedication, hard work, and unwavering
commitment have played a pivotal role in enriching the bonds
between India and New Zealand. This is visible in strengthening of
our partnership across diverse fields like business, IT including
agriculture technology, education, culture and tourism.

In particular, I would like to acknowledge the important role of
Indian diaspora in deepening our bilateral ties. Your efforts, both
individually and collectively, continue to inspire and enhance the
friendship between our peoples. Once again, I convey my warm
wishes for a joyful Republic Day of India to each and every one
of you.
Jai Hind!

Neeta Bhushan, 
HIGH COMMISSIONER OF INDIA TO
NEW ZEALAND, SAMOA, NIUE, THE
COOK ISLANDS AND VANUATU

Happy 
Republic Day


